


     On Wednesday, Jan. 3, Alamo Rec-Veh Park Ge-
neeral Manager Barbara Hamel, Juanita Vess, Tripp 
Wright and Pastor Randy Parks presented money 
from the Alamo Rec-Veh Community Church, along 
with two quilts made by ARVP’s Helping Hands 
group, to the two children of former park resident Mi-
chael Ramirez, who was recently killed in an industri-
al accident. The girls will be raised by their grandpar-
ents, Gonzalo and Maria Ramirez.  
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Parks, two- year-old Elsa, Gonzalo and Maria Ramirez, 
one-year- old Mia, and Park General Manager Barba-
ra Hamel (presenting the Helping Hands children’s 
quilts).  (Not in photo:  Juanita Vess and Tripp Wright.)


